

Crescent River Port Pilots' Association

STATE COMMISSIONED - FEDERALLY LICENSED
RIVER PORT PILOTS FOR THE PORT OF NEW ORLEANS

8712 Highway 23 Belle Chasse, Louisiana 70037



August 21, 2017

Captain Ron Branch Louisiana Maritime Association 3939 N. Causeway Blvd. #102 Metairie, LA 70002

Dear Captain Branch:

RE: Vessel Length Overall - General Anchorage

The existing river port pilots, all of whom are shareholders of the Crescent River Port Pilots' Association ("Association"), recommend a reduction in the length overall of vessels anchoring in General Anchorage from 600 to 500 ft. when the Carrollton gauge at New Orleans is 8 ft. or less. These river port pilots, LaMA and Wayne Arguin, Captain of the Port, have all been included in discussions. Captain Wayne Arguin has indicated he has no issue with the reduction in length. The river port pilots are now implementing this recommendation.

This recommendation is not of or from the Association. Rather, this recommendation is of and from the river port pilots, all of whom are shareholders of the Association. The Association is merely communicating this recommendation of the river port pilots to you. The Association makes this communication to you as the communications facilitator of its shareholders.

Yours truly,

E. Michael Bopp

President

Copy: New Orleans-Baton Rouge Steamship Pilots Association

2805 Harvard Ave.

Suite #102

Metairie, LA 70006